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29th November 2021 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Yesterday afternoon I was informed by the government that face coverings would have to be worn 
again in corridors and other communal areas in schools. They are not required in classrooms at the 
moment but your child may wear one if they wish; I will keep you updated of any changes to this 
advice. Please check your child has a face covering with them every day from tomorrow; they are 
also required to wear them in shops and on public transport. 
 
 
Please do not send your child to school if they have any cold or flu like symptoms. Keep them at 
home and book a PCR test. Continuing lateral flow testing every Wednesday and Sunday will also 
help us to keep infection rates under control and everyone safe. Inform us immediately of any 
positive results so we can test your child's contacts in school. 
 
 
I am sorry we are having to go back to these restrictions and I know how stressful it can be for 
families when cases are rising. Thank you very much for all your support and patience so far, it is 
much appreciated. Let's do everything we can to keep everyone as safe as we can. You are all in 
my prayers. 
 
Take care and keep safe. 
 
 

 
Mrs. Gill 
Headteacher 


